
2021 ESSER III Use of Funds 

 

The district had public comment section at our August school board meeting.  We also sent out survey 

to all staff, parents/guardians asking for suggestions on how to spend money.  Our district sent out 150 

surveys.  We also held a meeting with our school staff at our in-service day in August.  Staff was in 

agreement to get new science curriculum, air conditioning in gym, and a new bus to allow for social 

distancing.    

 

The decision was made to purchase the following: 

 New science curriculum 

 Air conditioning in gym-for indoor air quality 

 New bus 


